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Mr. President,

Thailand commends Iran for its efforts to promote equal access to education for women, bridging the gap between women and men in the enrolment in schools. 

Furthermore, Thailand welcomes the development of training courses on human rights by the Government of Iran for judges and administrative staff. 

Thailand recommends that Iran:

1. Continue its deliberation in becoming a party to the Convention against Torture and other Cruel, Inhuman and Degrading Treatment and Punishment.

2. Continue its efforts in promoting women’s participation in different sectors of society, especially in public services. 

3. Take further measures to uphold the rights of the child in the criminal justice system, taking into account the best interests of the child.

4. Further strengthen human rights education, especially for judicial and law enforcement officials. 

We wish Iran a successful review.

I thank you.
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